
Alaqua Lakes Hurricane Update:
Hurricane Helene

 

Alaqua Lakes is closely monitoring Hurricane Helene as it approaches
Florida. Fortunately, the storm continues to shift west, meaning we
should avoid a direct hit and any hurricane-force winds. However,
Seminole County remains under a Tropical Storm Warning, with Tropical
Storm-level winds expected tomorrow morning and afternoon.

The office will be open tomorrow, and our landscapers and maintenance
crew are on standby for any cleanup or emergency needs. For assistance
during business hours (9:00 AM to 5:00 PM), please contact the
Management Office at 407-915-6001. For after-hours emergencies, call
our emergency line at (800) 337-5850.

Stay safe and stay dry!
Alaqua Lakes Community Association

Click here for the National Hurricane Center
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